
Your help is needed.  The wonderful people who oversaw the coffee for our Michigan 
Club meetings cannot do it this coming year.  We need a volunteer or volunteers to take 
care of this.  It is not a hard job but vital, people need their coffee.  lol. The job takes 
getting to the meetings early, making and serving coffee and donuts to members.  For 
those not familiar, there is a room toward the back of the hall and members go back 
there to get and enjoy their coffee.  Our volunteers are vital to the club.  Meetings and 
activities cannot happen without them.  Please consider helping.  Get some of your 
friends to form a team and this will be an enjoyable activity that provides an important 
service to the Club. Contact Deb Singer at debmiclub@yahoo.com.  Thank you and see 
you all soon.  Safe travels. 


